
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St. Paul’s Lasallian Youth Leaders 

would like to invite all incoming 8th 

graders to a fun and informative 

orientation to help the students 

 Acclimate to their new campus 

 Meet their teachers 

 Meet each other 

 Learn about the school 
 

When? Monday, August 5th, 4pm – 9pm 
 

Where? Check-In at Founder’s Circle (PICTURED ABOVE) 
 

There will be a $5 activity fee (collected at check-in on 

August 5th) -- dinner will be provided 
 

Please RSVP to myrlew@stpauls.com by Friday, July 26th  
 

 

Come take a tour of your classes! 

Learn the St. Paul’s fight song! 

Get some tips from upperclassmen! 

Meet some of the teachers and coaches! 
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